

SDCC Corporate Services Dept.



Mr. Fred Barry, CEO, National Roads Authority, St. Martin's House, Waterloo Road, Dublin 4.

> Date: 10th October, 2012. Please Quote our Ref.: M18/1012

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Barry,

The following Motion was MOVED WITHOUT DEBATE at the meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 8th October 2012:-

"That this Council conveys to the NRA its disappointment on the quality of landscaping along the M50 from the Balrothery Interchange to the County Boundary with DLR with a view to securing a commitment to invest in the landscaping along this section of the route in coming years"

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Emer O'Gorman,

Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services Department.